
Dear Sheikha Hussah, 

 

It is only a few weeks ago we were in touch, and I heard only today of the 

loss your dear dear husband, our Sheikh Nasser. Jacqueline and I were so 

fond of Sheikh Nasser from the first moment he visited our then home in 

Castellain Road in London over forty years ago. He was one of the kindest 

and most courteous gentleman. 

 

He always had an excellent eye, extraordinary scholarship and lovely 

smile, he made us always feel immediately at ease. We recall with 

particular fondness to be invited to your home in Liss in Hampshire. I 

have only recently been reading short accounts of some of the great 

things he achieved, it was truly a great life. Sheikh Nasser will always be 

remembered. 
 

Jacqueline joins me in offering you and your family our deepest 

condolences. 

 

Bless you all and please keep safe during these very difficult and 

dangerous times. 

 

With very best wishes, 

 

Michael 
 


